
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Request for Liquor Application - City of Nanaimo
Date: Monday, May 8, 2023 3:38:40 PM

From: gaetan brousseau  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 1:46 PM
To: Sadie Robinson 
Subject: RE: Request for Liquor Application - City of Nanaimo

We received a desire to stay open from guests that would appreciate having quality food later
in the night instead of what is available now, which is mainly fast food outlets.
 
Our venue is a very controlled environment and  provides excellent opportunities for patrons
attending an event downtown and for the many hotel guests that might be coming from larger
communities where such restaurants are open to be able to have quality food and beverage in a
nice environment.
 
Our food primary licence allows us to serve guests until midnight and that includes the patio
and now on weekends we usually close anywhere between 10 and midnight.
It should be noted that we do not provide entertainment and that we are and will remain a food
primary license and with a ratio of 66% food and 33% alcoholic beverage.
Regards,
 
Gaetan
Melange restaurant
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